
FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Mount Albion Families and Caregivers:  

February is a busy month in our school. On Monday, February 14th our students will be celebrating Valentines 

Day/ Friendship Day with their classmates. Wear your red, white and pink! Students are welcome to bring in Val-

entine Cards for their classmates however, due to Covid 19 Protocols there will be no sharing of snacks. Students 

may bring in their own treats for class parties or movie afternoons. Homeroom teachers will share further infor-

mation with their classes. A special, nut free treat will be provided to each student on February 14th. February 

21st is Family Day. We hope that you and your family enjoy 

the long weekend! 

 

TERM 1 REPORT CARDS 

On February 18th, students will be receiving their term 

one report cards. Please take some time to review the 

report card with your child and discuss some goals with 

your child for next term. Please sign and return the final 

page of the report card to homeroom teachers. Copies of 

these report cards will be filed in your child’s Ontario Stu-

dent Record (OSR). If you have questions about your 

child’s report card, please connect with homeroom teach-

ers. 

 
 

LET IT SNOW! 

The recent snow days have left our school property and sidewalks around the school with plenty of snow. Please 

be very cautious when dropping off your child at school. The snow banks are quite high and visibility is difficult. A 

reminder that our school parking lots are for school and childcare employees. Parents are reminded to not drive 

into the lower parking lot as we have pedestrians walking through the parking lot access our playground. Our 

goal at Mount Albion is always the safety of our students, parents and staff. 



 

 

 

COVID-19 SCREENING AND PROTOCOLS 

Please continue to complete the daily screener calendar for 

your child. Children who show two or more symptoms, must 

follow the decision guide and isolate for either 5 or 10 days. If 

you are unsure, please connect with our school staff and they 

will be happy to answer questions. Lastly, a gentle reminder 

that as per board policy, all parents and visitors to Mount Albi-

on School, must wear a mask on school property. This includes 

pick up and drop off times.   

JK REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

Just a reminder that registration is now open for    

junior Kindergarten.  Please visit www.hwdsb.on.ca/

kindergarten for more information and to register 

your child online for September. 

Hamilton Food Share 

A great big thank you to everyone who donated during 

our food drive.  Our contribution of 1350 pounds of food 

helped to feed 13,000 people in Hamilton!  Way to go 

Mount Albion! 
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